
 

 

Removal of Foreign Currency & Ringgit Remittance 
Application form 
 
 
18 November 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 

In our continuous effort to make banking personalized for our customers, we will be removing 
the Foreign Currency & Ringgit Remittance Application form from HSBC and HSBC Amanah public 
website and the old version of the application form (MYH046 Ver: vJuly 19-01) will no longer be 
accepted effective 25 Nov 2020. 
 
Alternatively, you may log on to HSBC online banking or walk-in to nearest HSBC/HSBC Amanah 
branch to perform local and overseas fund transfers. Our customer service personnel will be 
more than happy to help you with your request.  
 


